
 

Announcement of a Special Issue  

in the Journal of Marine Systems devoted to 

The Gulf of Finland 

 

 

 

The submission of manuscripts starts at 1 Jan 2016 and ends at 1 March 2016.  
The contributions will be subject to the regular review process of the journal.  

Requirements and guidelines: 

 Only topics presented during the Gulf of Finland Trilateral Co-operation and Baltic 
Earth Scientific Forum 17-19 Nov, Tallinn (oral presentation / poster) can be submitted. 

 A check of the English language by native speakers is recommended to ensure a fast 
handling of the manuscripts.  

 The instructions for the author, all details are described on the web-site: 
http://www.ees.elsevier.com/marsys/  

 The authors should use the standard format to submit papers to Journal of Marine 
Systems, the only difference is that they indicate in the item "Article type" the Special Issue 
"Gulf of Finland" and they should choose Prof. Wolfgang Fennel in the item "responsible 
co-editor in chief". 

The Special Issue is expected to be citable electronically in June / July and published as a hard 
copy in August 2016. 

Information on Journal of Marine Systems  

 Impact Factor: 2.476 

 5-Year Impact Factor: 2.769 

The purpose of the Journal of Marine Systems is to provide a medium of 
exchange for those engaged in marine research where there exists an 
interplay between geology, chemistry, biology, and physics.  

The Journal of Marine Systems therefore welcomes original and state-of-the-art contributions on all 
aspects of marine sciences. Preference is given to papers which extend beyond the limit of a 
single discipline and which follow the rationale of system analysis.  

 

Trilateral Co-operation and Baltic Earth Scientific Forum  

17-19 November 2015, Tallinn 

The authors of oral presentations / posters given during the Gulf of Finland Trilateral Co-
operation and Baltic Earth Scientific Forum 17-19 November 2015, Tallinn are invited to send 
manuscripts to Journal of Marine Systems Special Issue on the Gulf of Finland. More information 
and invitation to the event will be sent to you in May 2015. 

http://www.ees.elsevier.com/marsys/

